
Holiday message from the ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge

Dear Esteemed Membership of the Association of Caribbean States,

As the year draws to a close, it is my distinct honour and privilege to extend heartfelt Christmas
greetings and warm wishes to each one of you on behalf of the Association of Caribbean States
(ACS).

In this season of joy and reflection, we celebrate not only the festivities that unite us, but also the
spirit of cooperation that defines our shared journey as part of the ACS. The Greater Caribbean
Region, with its diverse cultures, languages, and traditions, comes together in a unique tapestry that
reflects the strength found in unity.

As we look forward to the coming year, filled with new possibilities and opportunities for
collaboration, let us renew our commitment to the principles that bind us as an organisation. We
must safeguard our captivating region, which is a source of pride for us all. I would like to
encourage the entire family of the ACS to intensify our efforts to make the Greater Caribbean more
resilient in the face of ever-increasing environmental challenges.

May this festive season bring you joy, good health, and the company of loved ones. On behalf of the
ACS Secretariat, I extend my every best wish for a Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year.


